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Friday 3rd May 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

During SATs week, Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May, we will be running a Year 6 
breakfast club. Breakfast will be served in Mr. Jacques’ shared area from 8:25am - 
8:45am on each of these days. The children will enter school via the front entrance. 

We will be serving a range of cereals, toast, crumpets, fruit and juice – there will be no 
charge for this. 

It is really important that your child is in school every day during SATs, even if they say 
they are ill. If you think your child is too ill to attend school, please ring at 8am so that a 
member of staff can speak to you. 

Please ensure that your child (if they are not coming to breakfast club) is on time for 
school in the morning so that they do not miss the revision and start of the test. 

During the week of SATs, please encourage your child to go to bed early, talk to them 
about staying calm and doing their best, and make sure that they are on time in the 
morning so that they are calm. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Jacques and Mr Garside 
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